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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 10:56 AM


To: 'Maria.rea@noaa.gov; Naseem Alston


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown; Susan Boring


Subject: For Review: ROC on LTO key consultation considerations


Maria and Naseem,


I/We found it helpful in the 2009 CVP/SWP operations Opinion to include a Key Consultation Considerations


section (I don't know if this was done in the CWF Opinion), so we're following suit by having one for the ROC


on LTO Opinion. See attached for our work in progress, which is ready for your review. Cathy and Howard


have reviewed it, and their comments have been incorporated. Please review, and provide any comments,


including additional consultation considerations that we should include, by COB Monday, April 15.


Thanks.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

